
February 26, 2003 
 
 
 
J.M. (Mike) Cowles 
Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway 
2454 Occidental Avenue So., Ste. 1-A 
Seattle WA 98134 
 

Re: Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway 
Docket No. TR-921476 

 
Dear Mr. Cowles: 
 
On December 14, 1992, Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway filed with the Commission, in Docket 
No. TR-921476, a petition to close the Anderson Road grade crossing in Adams County, WA. 
 
On February 25, 2003, the Commission received your letter requesting withdrawal of this petition.  The 
Commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition filing, without prejudice to 
the Company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Secretary 


